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OUTSTANDING 

Monday 8th January 2024 

Dear parents, 

The Catholic primary schools of Ellesmere Port have decided to work together to form a choir to sing 

at 11am Mass on Sunday 26th January 2024 at Our Lady’s Church. 

KS2 children from each of the primary schools are being invited to join this choir for this day. Over 

the coming few weeks, Mr Dalton will be rehearsing x4 hymns with the St Mary’s contingent of the 

choir and your child has shown an interest in joining us. 

On Sunday 26th January, children are to meet me at Our Lady’s Church at 10.20am. This will give the 

combined choirs an opportunity to rehearse their singing before Mass. During Mass, the choir will be 

seated together and will return to their parents and families at the end of Mass. Everyone is 

welcome in the parish centre afterwards for refreshments.  

If your child would like to be part of the choir for this Mass, please return the slip below so we can 

confirm numbers and begin rehearsals this week.  

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Thorpe 
Headteacher 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

CONSENT FORM – CHOIR 

 Please tick the boxes  

My child would like to be part of the St Mary’s Choir for Mass on Sunday 26th January  

I can bring my child to Our Lady’s church at 10.20am on this day 

Child’s name: ……………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Signed: ………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
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